
COUNCIL MEETING
Highlights

TOWN OF RAYMOND

Oath of Office

SEPTEMBER 18, 2018
Councillor Stewart Foss was officially sworn in as a Raymond Town 
Councillor for the remainder of the term. 

Delegation
Kyle Stone

Kyle Stone spoke to council requesting council support of him 
accessing the RID’s water line. Council will discuss this further in 
Council Committee Meeting. 

Bylaw 1061-18
2nd & 3rd Reading

Second and third readings of Bylaw 1061-18 were passed by 
council. This ammends the Land Use Bylaw to consider Cannabis 
Retail and Production reulations, prior to the federal legalization of 
Cannabis. 

Peace Officer Intern Josh Cram was sworn in as a Peace Officer Intern with the Ridge 
Regional Public Safety Services. He will be working alongside our 
peace officers for the next 8 months. 

Bylaw 1063-18
2nd & 3rd Reading

Second and third readings were passed for Bylaw 1063-18, a 
bylaw regarding the public consumption of Cannabis. 

Bylaw 1065-18
1st Reading

Council passed the first reading of Bylaw 1065-18. This bylaw 
redesignates property in Bridge Crossing from Urban Reserve, to 
Residential. 

Roger Brooks 
Assessment Team

An assessment team comprised of 2 council members, 2 Tourism 
and Economic Development Committee members, and 2 Beautifi-
cation Committee members, will be created to make assignments to 
prioritize and impliment Roger Brooks recommendations. 

Westwind School 
Division

Council passed a motion supporting the Westwind School Divi-
sion’s application for a new school in Raymond. The vote was as 
follows:
 In Favor: Mayor Depew, Councillor Fromm, Councillor 
Price, Councillor Coppieters, Councillor Harker, Councillor Heggie
 Opposed: Councillor Foss
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